
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:      Refunding Bonds 2020 
 
MEETING DATE: May 19, 2020   
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 
With the current economic conditions, the bond market is trending lower.  This is a great 
opportunity to look into refunding bonds that are callable.  Currently we have 2 bonds 
(GO Series 2011A and GO Series 2013A) on the books that are callable.  The refunding 
bond (GO Series 2020A) would have a total savings of $257,474.17 or 5.79%.  The 
annual savings is $23,222.93.  For reference these bonds are the Westside 1 project 
and the Eastside 1 project.  The issue would be $3,800,000 combined.   
 
With all this said we have to take into consideration that markets move and the savings 
could be more or less on lock day.   
 
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Finance Committee met on Tuesday, May 12th to discuss this refunding and voted 
unanimously to move forward with the refunding. This refunding just makes sense to 
proceed forward and set up a closing.  
 
 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
 
Make a motion to move forward with the Refunding of GO Series Bonds 2011A and 
2013A with Northland Securities.   
 
 
 




